
Reference No.:- Date:26/11/2010

 

Title:Tender

Tendering on Business Analytics Project

In view of the representations received from various IT firms and also in order ensure that the bidders
are not put into inconvenience (like identifying a new hosting partner etc) due to the new conditions,
it has been decided to withdraw the following new terms on Data centers.

1.     The Data Center (DC) site has to be situated in Hyderabad

2.      Arrangement needs to be made for one IRDA official to be present at DC site.

However, the bidders may ensure that the DC is connected to IRDA main office at Hyderabad either
through MPLS-VPN or through a dedicated VPN connectivity with proper redundancy & adequate
bandwidth.  In addition to this facility, bidders shall also provide facility to IRDA for monitoring /
managing the hosting setup remotely.

The other points stated in our tender notice dated 25th November 2010 would remain the same.

Further, the last date for submission of Technical and Commerial Bids has been extended to 10th

December 2010 by 3.00PM to enable the bidders to submit the commercials as per the new format.

 

sd/-
(A.Giridhar)
Executive Director(IT)
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